NORTH SYDNEY BOYS HIGH SCHOOL

Class of ’61 – Forty Year Reunion

The arrangements for the long awaited reunion are now complete and it is time to register your attendance and pay in advance.

The reunion will take the form of a dinner on Saturday 20 October 2001 (old boys only) and an informal lunch on Sunday 21 October (partners welcome).

The Saturday dinner will be held at the North Sydney Oval Function Centre, Fig Tree Lane off Miller Street. at 7.00 pm for 8.00 pm.  It will be a sit down buffet dinner with wine and beer (including pre-dinner drinks) included in the price of $80.00 per person.  There is carpet and curtains so we will all be comfortable even if the conversation does happen to rise above a muted whisper.  Some of our more garrulous brethren will take advantage of the excellent sound system to reminisce on the meaning of life.  Dress is ‘smart casual’.  Name tags will be issued. There is no parking on site but plenty of street parking

Prior to the dinner you are invited to call over at the old school for a wander through the grounds (access to buildings is doubtful at this stage).  You will not be able to enter from the rear access at Tucker Street so come through the main gates at Falcon Street from 6.30 pm.  When the need for a drink gets too strong just drift across the road to the dinner venue.

The Sunday lunch will be a more casual affair and your partners will be very welcome.  It will be held at the Lane Cove Country Club (a golf club on the north side of River Road just to the east of Longueville Road).  It is an idyllic setting with accommodation indoors or on the decks so it won’t matter if it rains.  There is a large car park.

There will be no pre-payment for the Sunday lunch.  Drinks will be available from the bar.  We have arranged that we can purchase, from the outdoor BBQ, a sausage and roll with onions and fries for $6.00 each.  Graham Balfe will sell tickets on the spot for this and you simply surrender them at the BBQ when picking up your food.  Other food is also available from the normal catering list but could run out.  Arrive any time after noon and leave when you like.  Dress is ‘respectable casual’.

Please fill in the accompanying form as soon as possible but no later than Friday 14 September.  If you are not attending please respond anyway to let us know.  We need your commitment and money for the dinner on the Saturday.  In the case of the Sunday lunch no money is required until you get there but we would like a fairly firm indication of numbers (including partners).

Please also remember to send in your biographies for the web site as soon as possible.  Send them to Ron Witton who will forward them to Tony Friend (TF@aso.com) who will put them on the web site: 

http://www.NSBHS1961.com

It just needs 10-30 lines about your life since school (eg education, jobs, family, interests, what is important to you etc). If you have any NSBH “memorabilia” (photos, etc), Tony will be happy to put them on the web site with its growing collection of memorabilia…

For both functions please think about transport beforehand if you plan to drink.   

